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From: Martin Vigil
To: Enriquez, Jessica; Edward Garcia; williegochefs@yahoo.com; Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Barraza, Nyvia
Subject: Question regarding communication for appeal (AC-24-20, AC-24-21, AC-24-22, AC-24-23, AC-24-24)
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2024 12:24:28 PM

Jessica,

One of my neighbors recently received communication from the applicant (developer Jay
Rembe).  He indicated he would like to meet to discuss a revision of the proposed
development plans.  Since this is a quasi-judicial process and we have an upcoming appeal
hearing, is communication allowed between the applicant and appellants?  We are open to
hearing what Jay Rembe has to say, but our number one priority is making sure it does not
have any impact on the upcoming appeal hearing.  

Again, me and my neighbors are new to the process.  We appreciate your patience and past
detailed response.    

Thanks,

Martin Vigil
505-659-1547  
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